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Fisheries aid notification

Start of publication: 18.12.2015
End of publication: indefinite

The Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet shall publish a notice pursuant to paragraph 6(2)
of order No 9 of the Minister for Rural Affairs of 12.10.2015 entitled “support for cooperation between
scientists and fishermen”.

The Põllumajanduse Registrite ja Informatsiooni Amet hereby informs you that the receipt of applications
will take place between 28 December and 31 December 2015 in
.
The objective of the support shall be to encourage cooperation between research and development
organisations, operators in the fisheries sector, fishermen's organisations and public authorities, through
the dissemination of information on fisheries management, including know-how, advice and good
practice, and through the organisation of training, studies and pilot projects relating to the economic
activities of operators in the fisheries sector.
Please submit application documents: by post to Narva mnt 3 Tartu or e-mail to info@pria.ee.

Further details can also be found in the Regulation on which the notice is based:
https://www.riigiteataja.ee/akt/114102015003
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